
Sherri Marineau

From: Derrick Tokos
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 4:45 PM
To: ‘Bob Berman’; ‘Jim Patrick’; ‘Jim Hanselman’; Lee Hardy’; ‘Bill Branigan’; ‘gary.east

‘Braulio Escobar’;
Cc: Sherri Marineau
Subject: FW: Fisherman’s Wharf Estates Subdivision

FYI

From: Nicole Loxley
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 4:20 PM
To: Derrick Tokos <D.Tokos@ NewportOregon.gov>
Subject: Fisherman’s Wharf Estates Subdivision

EWARNINGI This message comes from an external organization. Be careful of embedded links.

Dear Mr. Tokos,

Upon research and consulting of counsel, I was unable to find good grounds to oppose the extension of the permit for
the Fisherman’s Wharf Subdivision plan. So I will withdraw my objection at this time.

On behalf of the Harbor Village Cooperative community, I would like it to be put into the record that we believe the
subdivision could cause serious environmental harm to the waterways around our community. A number of our
residents have expressed concerns about how this development may affect the geological stability of the hillside above
our property in future. Is there a way we can be notified of the future progress of this development?

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

--Nicole Loxley, Harbor Village Cooperative Board of Directors (Secretary)
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